
Beginning this school year (2024-2025), the District's 
transportation department will no longer mail bus route 
information to families' homes. 
• Transportation eligible families will now receive 

their child's bus routing information through the 
Parent Portal. 

• You can access your child’s bus information by clicking 
on the Transportation tab within the Parent Portal. 

• Students enrolled in the District by August 12, 2024, will 
receive their updated transportation information after 
August 15, 2024. 

• Students who enroll after August 12 may experience 
a delay in their routing for the first day of school.

Bus
Routing

Information

Check the Parent Portal regularly for 
updates to bus stop times and locations!
For timely updates, make sure your 
contact information is up to date.

Scan for more info about
the Parent Portal and how to
activate, update and more!

ccsoh.us/page/2437

Moving to Parent Portal


